
URGENT NOTIFICATION 

Dated 11.01.19 

 

Regarding Short Term Training Program on  

Innovation and Rejuvenation of Teaching in Higher Education organized in 

North Lakhimpur College (18-23 January, 19) 

 

 

Due to circumstances beyond our control the aforementioned short term workshop is 

rescheduled to February 18-23, 2019. 

Participants already registered for the workshop are requested to express their willingness 

to join the workshop on revised dates via email to the local coordinator (sahbinda@gmail.com) at 

the earliest. 

Inconvenience caused by this rescheduling is highly regretted. 

                                                                                                                                      Director,      

 Teaching Learning Centre 

                                                                                                                                    Tezpur University 


